
IN POLISH EYES 



We left on Saturday, 3/11/2018. On the first day we                     

visited Bucharest, and  

 then we went to  

 Siret. We spent very  

 Nice week there,  

And we came back  

on 11/11/2018. 

 

 

 

 

  



We were in the 

capital of 

Romania. 
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Polish Erasmus group 


